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Online Safety at home 

 

Dear Parents,/Carers, 
 
Whilst we teach your children about online safety in school, it is vital that this work 
continues at home.  In a recent bulletin from Alan Mackenzie  
 (e-safety advisor) he shared concerns that many parents have, including not knowing 
where to start and what conversations they should have.   
To support with this, Internet Matters have made available a series of “things to do 
together”, which includes things like “Am I ready for a social media account?” 
  “Is it ok to …” activities, an online safety agreement, “what if” scenarios and much 
more.  All of these are free and can be found by using the following link:- 
 
 
Activities to do together keep children safe on social | Internet Matters 
  
  
  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Hayley Sharp 

Welfare Leader & DDSL 

Nightingale Primary School 
 

 
Through our values of Respect, Courage, Compassion and Friendship, we learn to Inspire 

to Aspire. 

 

https://www.internetmatters.org/connecting-safely-online/things-to-do-together-to-help-young-people-connect-with-others-safely/

